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April lOth, 1944. 

Dear Friedman: 

I wish to thank you so very much for all you have 
done for us dur1.ng the conference. Everyone has expressed to 
me their apprec1.ation of the way in which the conference was 
run. We are all extremely pleased with our stay in Washington 
and 1.£ we can carry out the recommendations, I feel sure it 
is going to be a means of shortem.ng the war and the saving of 
many valuable lives. 

It was most f1.tting that you should receive your 
decoration during our stay, although I Rish J.t had been just a 
couple of days earl.1.er. Anyway we all. feel that no decorat1.on 
has been more JUStly earned. 

I'm off to Montreal. tomorrow night and hope to 
be back 1n B.P. on Friday. New York has been most refreshing 
and enJoyable. 

My kindest regards to lAra. Friedman. 

Mr. w. F. Friedman, 
Director of Research, 
S.S.A., Arlington Hall, Va. 

Yours very sincerely, 

~~ 
' - ' 
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